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Technology Internship Program 
 

 
Spring, 2014 marks the beginning of the county’s first ever Technology Internship Program.  The 
Information Technology Department has partnered with Amarillo College, West Texas A&M 
University, and Amarillo Independent School District to offer selected students the opportunity to 
learn about the technology field. 
 
The program will expose students to all facets of technology careers.  Curriculum highlights 
include infrastructure/networking, management/budgeting, and customer service. 
 
The internship program is one semester in length and concludes with a ceremony at a 
Commissioners’ Court session. 
 
For more information, contact Jason Patrick, Director of Information Technology, at (806) 349-
4850 or email at jasonpatrick@mypottercounty.com. 
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